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 Overall financially we have not dipped into our prudent reserve but need to 
see book sales increase.  

 We are still down several ASCT committee positions and have had a flier 
created to help us recruit for those positions.  

 We held a Fund raising Picnic in June that was successful with speakers 
and raffles which broke even for us but it was great to see over 40 people 
come to the Portsmouth Park and attend.  

 We have a new office manager at the Tidewater ASCT that has replaced 
Bette T, his name is Troy H. We want to thank Bette for all her years of 
service keeping our ASCT open and running.  

 Our next steering committee meeting is in August and we are looking to 
plan additional fund raising events for the ASCT. 

 
Since July, the only things that are new are that we sold $2,700 in books at the 
convention, and we are doing a gratitude breakfast and picnic for fundraising 
each year for our panel. 
 


